
 

 

17th September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re:  Year 6 Virtual Open Evening – Thursday 24th September 2020 
 
Firstly, may I take this opportunity to wish you and your family all the very best at this 
challenging time.  COVID-19 has certainly challenged most of what we do and 
‘normality’ seems some way off.  Part of the reason I am writing to you is because, 
like most schools, we have been told that it is inadvisable to hold ‘Open Evenings’ 
over the next term.  As both a parent and a Headteacher I am disappointed by this as 
I am sure you are too.   
 
However, we plan to offer a virtual tour of the school so you can look at the school 
from the perspective of a student.  This tour will include:  
 

 A Headteacher’s address 

 Head Boy/ Head Girl address 

 Tours of the departments and facilities 
 
The Virtual Open Evening will be available on our website from Thursday 24th 
September through the following link:  
 
https://www.regentsparkcollege.org.uk/parents/news/virtual-open-evening 
 
Furthermore, I know how difficult it is choosing a school – so why Regents Park? 
 

 We are fully staffed with well qualified subject specialists 

 We have our own swimming pool which enhances the PE curriculum 

 Our academic results continue to rise year on year and we offer over 27 
courses for GCSE and BTEC 

 We have amazing after school activities with various clubs from sport to 
academic subjects, music to crafts 

 We have a newly refurbished Design Hub with excellent facilities for cooking, 
textiles and woodwork  

 Our science labs are currently being refurbished and will be finished in 
November with state of the art equipment 

 
I hope you find the virtual tour interesting. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs S Barnes 
Headteacher 

https://www.regentsparkcollege.org.uk/parents/news/virtual-open-evening

